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March 20, 2020 

The Honorable David Wallace, Chair 
The Honorable Jim Wooten, Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council-Personnel Subcommittee 
State Capitol Building 
Little Rock, AR 7220 I 

Dear Senator Wallace and Representative Wooten: 

Please accept the attached report requesting continuation of labor market rates for certain 
Information Technology related positions at Institutions of Higher Education that are 
recommended by the Division of Higher Education (DHE) in accordance with Section 12 of 
Act 763 of 2019. 

Should you require additional information, please let me know and I will be happy to provide. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Markham, Ph.D. 
Director 
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